
For further information contact Parks and Countryside  
please email parks@horsham.gov.uk or during  
standard office hours phone 01403 215256

This play area is now open

Please keep  
your distance

Only one adult  
per family unit

Larger pieces of 
equipment should 
only be used by 
one family unit  

at a time.

Adults should 
provide regular 
hand sanitation

No food or drinkUse litter bins 
provided or take  
it home with you

Do not use any 
equipment marked 

out of use

Please be aware this facility 
has been safety inspected but 
cannot be guaranteed to be 
coronavirus (COVID-19) free.

Please take all reasonable 
precautions to ensure the  
safety of you and your family.

If you or any of your party  
are showing symptoms  
of coronavirus (COVID-19)  
DO NOT enter the play  
area. Return home and  
seek medical assistance.

If the play area is busy,  
please come back later.

one family  
unit
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